
 
 

 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT 

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 
 
    Dear Parents, 
     
    We strongly believe that Games, Sports, and Co-curricular activities are essential for the holistic development of 
    children. In order to encourage regular physical activity, we are pleased to inform you that zero-period activities 
    will be starting on school premises from July 2023. 
    Please fill out the Google Form with your child's three preferences for Sports and Co-curricular activities, and we 
    will do our best to accommodate them in their top choice. 
    Link: https://forms.gle/7HQ1p4ah99tCGb4w5 
    The last date to submit the form is 18th May 2023, Thursday (12 noon). 
 
 
    Regards 
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